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On July 22, 2014, Governor Nikki Haley appointed Mike Campbell as Interim 

Commissioner. He began his official duties on August 1, 2014 replacing 

Commissioner Andrea Roche who resigned from her position as Commissioner 

effective July 31, 2014. On March 5, 2015, Commissioner Campbell was 

confirmed by the Senate. His term will expire on June 30, 2018.    
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